
BULLETIN BOARD POLICY 

 

The Library has a bulletin board in the front lobby for posting of notices, announcements, 
etc. All items posted on the bulletin board must have the approval of library staff.  Library 
staff will record the date the item was posted with their initials. A notice to this requirement 
will be posted on the bulletin board – any notices without a stamp of approval will be 
removed from the bulletin board. 
 

Items will be posted for no more than 30 days – the Director has the discretion to extend this 

period if deemed necessary. 

 

Posters may not depict graphics or text that could reasonably be considered offensive to the 

community. 

 

No posters, brochures, or display materials that advocate for a particular candidate or issue will 

be allowed. 

 

Posting of any notice does not imply endorsement by the Sturm Memorial Library.  


